MEMORANDUM

DATE: APRIL 23, 2019
TO: DESIGN COMMISSION y }_/
FROM: DAVID REYES, DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & COMMUNITY

DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT: 101 SOUTH MARENGO AVENUE - PROPOSED MAJOR EXTERIOR
ALTERATIONS TO AN EXISTING FIVE STORY WINDOWLESS OFFICE

BUILDING TO CREATE WINDOW OPENINGS FOR A FUTURE OFFICE USE,
PROJECT UPDATE

This is an information item and no action is being requested of the Commission. The applicant
will present design studies they have explored to address the design issues expressed by the

Design Commission at Preliminary Consultation. The Preliminary Consultation review was held
January 22, 2019.



